
From: manju ray <manjuray55@gmail.com> 
Date: Sunday, January 17, 2010 6:54 pm 
Subject: Supplementary tariff for DTH opr : 24.12.2009 
To: bcs@trai.gov.in 

 To 
 The Secretary 
 T R AI 
 New Delhi 
   
 Dear Sir, 
   
The DTH operators are making bumper profit from value added services (VAS) and channel 
packages.  Hence their tariff should be Rs. 82.00 for FTA channels and Rs. 5.35 per pay channel 
per month and they should give us on monthly basis on a-la-cate of all pay channels. They are 
showing loss in their books of accounts like telecom companies.   
   
Thanking you, 
   
 Manju Ray 
 


